
August 8, 1997 

Mr. Emile L. Stieffel 111 
Custom Catering 
401 6 Red Cypress Drive 
Harvey, Louisiana 70058 

Dear Chef Emile: 

On behalf of the Louisiana Breast Cancer Task Force I would like to thank you and Custom Catering 
for your donation of the excellent jambalaya toward our fourth annual race/walk, the Conquer Breast 
Cancer 5K, held this past May 18,1997, at Audubon Park. 

As this event is our largest fund raiser of the year, we shared in a great opportunity to reach md 
educate a wide sector of people. In this way we can raisc the hnds needed for local breast cancer 
research, progiams, or projects axid to provide information on breast health care and options in our 
community. 

Again, thank you for your support. 

Sincerely, 
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Corresponding Secretary 
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